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Our ladies and gents at Woodstock Residential Care Home were recently treated to a production of 'Stars in Their Eyes' from

The Entertainment Providers.

We welcomed a lovely lady called Mimi who dressed up in an impressive variety of different costumes such as Dolly Parton, Abba

and Dorris Day, taking us through the decades with her fantastic music.

Our residents were very impressed with all the bright and wonderful outfits she was wearing and how wonderful her voice was. We

all sang along to some of the songs that we knew, and clapped our hands and danced to the music.

We had great fun watching the show and look forward to having Mimi back in the summer.

 

 


